
LOWESTOFT and PLAISIR TWINNING ASSOCIATION 

 

The Lowestoft and Plaisir Twinning Association was set up to promote links between Lowestoft and 

Plaisir, France. Plaisir is a Commune in North-Central France, 25 miles west of Paris, with a 

population of roughly 31,000 people. Each odd year there is a trip where members from Lowestoft 

go over to Plaisir to visit, and every even year they visit Lowestoft. 

We have not been able to meet up for two years but we have had some successes. 

 

We have hosted the Essex and Suffolk Twinning Congress twice on zoom. We have set up a 

connection between a school in Plaisir and a school in Lowestoft. We are hoping that a group of 

firefighters will visit Plaisir and take part in a tournament when the Olympics are on. 

We have invited a group from Plaisir to visit here in July for five days. We will have a full programme 

of visits in the local area and a few entertainments, 

In May, Plaisir is celebrating the fortieth anniversary of one of their Twinnings. Two of our members 

will attend and will have the opportunity to sell some British produce and meet delegates from all of 

the other Twin Towns. 

When we feel safe we will start up local events again. We aim to have an event each month. This will 

include a boules competition, film nights and social dinners. 

We are always happy to welcome new members or receive suggestions as to what we might do to 

advance our Association. 

We gratefully acknowledge the generous support of Lowestoft Town Council. 

 

Richard Pulham (Chairman). 

lowestoftplaisirtwin@hotmail.co.uk 

May 2022. 

 

 

 


